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Dear Dept. of Financial Protection and Innovation, 

I'm writing to express my deep-seated worry regarding the proposed rule, PRO 01-21. 
Workers have a right to access their wages without any additional fees or high-interest rates 
that end up doing more harm than good. 
Earned Wage Access should be a given, but this new rule would make it increasingly difficult 
for Californians to make ends meet. 
Too many liberties have already been taken away from workers; the state government must 
not create any new laws that take away our financial autonomy as well. 
Please reconsider PRO 01-21 and safeguard Earned Wage Access for all. 

Oscar Rincon 
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